Colorado SCUBA retailer:

This is to inform you of a “DIR Fundamentals” class that will be taught under the auspices of Global Underwater Explorers (GUE -- http://www.gue.com/) November 15th through the 17th at the Blue Hole in Santa Rosa, New Mexico.  Three GUE instructors will be flying in from the West Coast to teach the class.

This course is an excellent diving skill workshop applicable to the beginning diver, the experienced diver and especially the technical, or new technical diver.

If you reflect upon the curriculum of the major agencies, you’ll realize that very little actual diving skills are taught beyond Advanced Open Water or its equivalent.  Rescue teaches rescue skills and the professional track teaches teaching skills.  No class exists in any agency that focuses upon the whole palette of diving skills, and teaches those skills with anything that approaches the level of detail and breath of the DIR Fundamentals class.  With the exception of a few “specialty” classes, beyond Advanced Open Water most divers are left to develop their skills on their own, some under the wing of a good mentor, but many without such benefit.

The DIR Fundamentals class will jump-start a newer diver, bringing their diving to a new level.  For the experienced diver, typically bad habits have been picked up along the way, or some skills may be lacking; the DIRF class will address these issues.  For a technical or new technical diver, DIRF will give them the tools and skills to make their challenging dives safer, easier and more fun.  GUE feels that the skills taught in the DIRF class are so important for technical diving that the class is a prerequisite for any of their technical track classes.

As a SCUBA retailer you could realize a significant return on your investment by sending one instructor from your store to the class, then have that instructor pass on the skills and information learned in the course to other instructors within your shop. 

If you, your staff or any of your customers are interested in more information about this class, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the number below. Classes are kept very small, ten to twelve students maximum for three instructors.

You will find a few flyers attached that will give some more details on the class.  Additional flyers are available by contacting me or they may be obtained from http://www.underctek.com/open/DIRF/dirf.doc.

Roger Oakey

719-332-9085

roakey@underctek.com

